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The Lake Worth Art League is a 
non-profit, educational organization 
established to further the study and 
development of art and enhance the 

cultural life of its members, the 
City of Lake Worth, and neighboring 

communities.
As a 501 (c) (3) non-profit

organization, tax deductible 
donations are gratefully accepted.
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NEWSLETTER
Editor: Lee Krull

Items for Member News concerning events 
are welcome and will be published if space 

permits. Please e-mail to
idesign@gate.net,

with LWAL News as the subject,

A Message from the Board of Directors

604 Lucerne Avenue
Lake Worth Beach, FL 33460

Hours:
Tues. thru Sun., Noon to 4 pm

Closed Mondays
Phone: 561.586.8666

The Artist’s Eye Gallery & Boutique is 
owned and operated by the 

Members of the Lake Worth Art 
League.

Your Board of Directors has been busy making plans for the upcoming 
season. We are currently tweaking the Season Show Schedule and will 
release it as soon as it is available. Currently, our last summer show is in 
progress. We would like to thank all who participated this summer both by 
exhibiting and gallery hosting. You have all helped keep your gallery going!


ANNUAL MEMBER MEETING TO BE HELD 
ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 7th, 2021 

3:00 to 5:00 PM

LET’S ROCK and ROLL into the UPCOMING SEASON! 
We will update members and inform our newest members on everything you 
need to know to exhibit, sell in the boutique, gallery host, the website, etc., 
to better prepare you for the upcoming season. Yes, we know, a tad boring, 
but absolutely necessary. We also want to have a good time and have an 
opportunity for members to get to know each other or catch up with old 
friends. We will do this with light snacks and beverages… AND, an art 
project that will be FUN! This year we will be painting rocks! We will 
provide the rocks and the rock and roll music…, you provide the creative 
talent!  You can bring your own acrylic paint and brushes or use what we 
might have on hand at the gallery. These rocks will then be used to decorate 
the outside enclosed area behind the gallery desk that is visible from inside 
the gallery!

We are asking each one of 
our members to create 
two pieces of "tiny art". 
We wi l l provide the 3" x 3" 
canvases. Challenge yourself and 
benefit your league! Your fabulous 
artwork on these canvases will be 
displayed in our TINY ART SALE 
event this season. All sales will 
benefit the art league. So, yes, we 

are asking you to be generous with your talent and pick up your tiny 
canvases at the LWAL, and sign out for them. They are available for pick-up 
now! Please return before or at November take-in. continued…
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©  All art images are copyrighted by the individual artist.

tiny art continued
We will advertise this tiny show to take place in 
time for holiday shopping. Each piece of tiny art 
comes with its own black display easel. Be sure to 
paint the edges of the canvas! We will also sell the 
remaining tiny art during the Lake Worth Street 
Painting Festival scheduled for late February. This 
gives our “snowbird” members a chance to 
participate as well.

The Lake Worth Street Painting Festival is 
scheduled to return this coming February. For many 
years we have held an outdoor tent and table show 
in our east parking lot while the festival is going on. 
This has proven to be successful not only for the 
LWAL but also for our members both in and outside 
of the gallery as this festival draws thousands of 
folks to the Lake and Lucerne Avenue downtown 
areas every year.  

As in the past, these spaces will be on a first come, 
first serve basis. The spots are free, however, we 
must ask for a $100. deposit to hold the space. The 
deposit is refundable to those that do show on both 
days, or if we are notified well in advance of a 
cancellation. Deposits of no-shows or without 
advance notification are retained by the LWAL. 

20% of all sales go to the LWAL in lieu of charging 
for the space. This is a great opportunity for our 
members. Please go to the Members Only tab on 
our website lwartleague.org to download the 
Outdoor Show Agreement to participate and get it to 
the gallery, along with your deposit to reserve your 
space!

Outdoor Show Memories

Dana Lois Axel

George & Doreen Taylor

Lou Ann LaBohn


